
 

 

23rd September 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Trip to the Library 
 

On Thursday 20th October the Nursery children will be going on their first local outing to 
Chorlton Library, where we will be taking part in a fun story session related to our topic ‘I am 
Special’.  

We will be visiting the library in two groups. Miss Glendon’s and Mrs Simpson’s groups will leave 
school promptly at 9:15am and will return at 10.00am. Mrs Iqbal’s and Mrs Lavin’s groups will 
leave school at 10.00am and will arrive back at school in time for lunch. If you can help to walk 

with the children to and from the library on this day we would greatly appreciate your support 
as we need 10 volunteers in total. Please indicate on the reply slip below if you are able to help. 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 

school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s Key Worker no later than Friday 14th 

October. If your child is part time and does not attend the Nursery on this day you are more 
than welcome to meet us at the library and attend this session stay with your child throughout. 
 

Kind regards 
 
Natalie Glendon and Khadijah Iqbal 

Nursery Teachers 
 

Nursery Trip to the Library 
 

Child’s Name:__________________________________ Key Worker: _________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the workshop at Chorlton Library  [   ] 
I can support and walk with the children to and from the Library   [   ] 
 

Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: _________________ 


